

**Minutes of the Parking Issues Working Group  
Meeting held on 20<sup>th</sup> March 2018 at 2pm**

**Present: Cllrs Buchanan, Knott, McTavish (Chairman), Ogdon.  
M.Cason (Community Warden)**

**1. To note apologies**

No apologies

**2. To approve the Minutes from the meeting of 12<sup>th</sup> February 2018.**

The Minutes were approved.

**3. Updates**

Jo to write to Nick May regarding his e-mail response on parking enforcement at Neville place, Camer Parade, Meopham Green and Culverstone.

**4. Banners -** Banners to be taken down and stored in MPC container, a decision was made to re-erect at the end of August.

**5. Signs -** Paul could not put up some of the signs because of brackets not fitting. Nicki to be asked to purchase new brackets according to cost.

**6. Leaflets –** Further distribution of leaflets to be held back until September when the Banners are put up again.

**7. Trixi Mirror –** Sheila to follow up with Bryan Sweetland, as we continue to promote getting it put up.

**8. School Close Shoppers Car Park –** Removal of tree stump discussed. Jo to write to GBC, once correct contact name is known.

**9. Pedometers –** It was agreed that 30 pedometers were to be given to Mandy for the Lego Club.

**Next meeting date to be arranged for September.**

**There being no AOB, the meeting closed at 2.30pm.**